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30th November 2020 

 

 

 

Mr. David Gower 

Arboricultural Officer 

Rugby Borough Council 

Town Hall 

Rugby 

CV21 2RR 

 

 

Dear Mr Gower, 

Re: Planning Application R20/1018 

Fernleigh, Main Street, Thurlaston, Near Rugby, CV23 9JS. 

Pine (Tag No. 196) reduce lateral spread by 3 metres to stable growth points. 

This application is supported by a Tree Inspection and Risk Assessment report, prepared by a 

qualified tree inspector, which concludes that work is necessary to Tree ID 196 within 24 months. 

On the basis of the professional recommendation, the Planning Subcommittee of Thurlaston Parish 

Council has no objection to this application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Creery. 

Chair, Planning Subcommittee 

 


